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Leave room for the next car –
it could be yours tomorrow!

Park
Smart.

This friendly community initiative is brought to you by your local civic association.

This program is recommended by Marty Markowitz and the Brooklyn Borough President’s office.

© 2008 The South Oxford Street Block Association.

Street parking is a limited resource, shared by all of us in our extended community. 
Every day 4 to 6 parking spaces on our block are wasted by careless parking.
Please park your car less than 2 feet from the car in front or behind you. Also, 
make sure to pull your car right up to the edge of crosswalks (not the stop line) 
and fire hydrants (15' on either side). 

Working together we can free up more parking spaces for all of us.


